In addition to the events described in the President’s blog (like the basketball floor emblem) about
Centennial events, there are others under way around campus. Martha has the groundskeepers in
high gear — even in the sub-freezing temperatures — trimming the trees and shrubs in a new way. Itis
nice to know the budget and everything related to it are so under control that Martha has time to micro-
manage campus greenery. One of the new looks is skinning the smaller trees and bigger bushes to a
look that somewhat resembles a poodle clip. The top knot of green on the trees makes one wonder if
this is not a visual reminder of “To The Top!”

Stay tuned.
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